

## Welcome to our Dentistry on Parkside November 2018 newsletter



The year is almost drawing to an end. We will be saying farewell to Kevan Wong our acting Principal Dentist, who has been with us while Michael Holdaway has been on sabbatical this year. Kevan will be finishing his year with us on Thursday 1st November. We wish to thank Kevan and his wife Jan for their time with us this year at Dentistry on Parkside and hope they enjoy their return to Tauranga.

Follow up care for patients who have received implants with Kevan will be provided by Dentistry on Parkside.



Michael and Mary-Jo Holdaway will be back on the 24th December from the St Johns Anglican Theological College in Auckland.

Michael will be available for dental appointments from the 24th December and we will be open over the Christmas and New Year period with a full range of services available, we will be closed the statutory days.



Arun Prabu Velusamy has been with Dentistry on Parkside for over 7 years. Over the past few years whilst working full time and having a young family, Arun has managed to fit in further study. He gained the Royal Australasian College of Dental Surgeons membership in 2016, followed by Fellowship in General Dental Practice by exams in 2018. Through every stage in this journey, there has been a progressive gaining and sharing of knowledge among peers with the goal of achieving the highest standards of clinical practice. This is a great accomplishment and we are fortunate to have Arun in our practice providing excellent care for his patients and sharing his knowledge. Arun with his family attended the graduation ceremony in September at Adelaide



We welcome back Payman Hamadani as a locum dentist.

Payman will be with us from Tuesday 7th November to Friday 22nd December while he is on his end of year break from his post graduate studies at Otago University. Payman left us at the start of the year to further his studies and become and Endodontist. He has completed the first year of this three year course.

Joanne Lee, Oral Health Therapist, recently visited IDEA services to provide a training seminar for their caregivers on helping their clients to maintain good oral health. Joanne is currently studying for a Post Graduate Diploma in Health Sciences, focusing on community health, while still working with us full time. Joanne is also on the Board of Trustees for the Ashburton Youth Health Trust. This involves working with the HYPE Youth Health Centre in planning an oral health promotion project for our local youth.





## WATERPIK

If traditional flossing isn't working for you, water flossers are a great way to access those areas that toothbrushes can't reach. The Waterpik uses a combination of water pressure and pulsation to massage the gums and reach plaque that evades our toothbrushes.

They are great for cleaning around orthodontic brackets, around implants and bridge units.

Call us today to enquire about water flossers. Mention you have seen this article to receive \$20.00 off our retail price of \$220.00.



Dentistry on Parkside 80 Park Street, Ashburton Phone 03 308 74 72 Email office@parksidenz.co.nz

Practice Hours
Monday 8.00am - 7.00pm
Tuesday 8.00am - 7.00pm
Wednesday 8.00am - 5.00pm
Thursday 8.00am - 7.00pm
Friday 8.00am - 5.00pm
Saturday 8.30am - 1.00pm